
                    

 Friends of Russell Hall Autumn Newsletter    

Dear Parents, Carers and Children 

We can’t believe that the Half Term holiday is nearly here! We hope that you have settled into your 

new classes and routines. The children will be enjoying and benefitting from some of the new Maths 

equipment that was purchased with the proceeds of Russell Fest. 

Our fundraising for new Maths equipment continues on Tuesday 31st October when we are selling 

“Spooky Treats”. Children may bring 50p in to school on the day to buy a deliciously scary treat if 

they dare!! 

 

We will also be holding a Halloween/Bonfire themed raffle, tickets are £1 and will be available to 

buy during the week commencing Monday 30th October. The raffle will be drawn on Friday 3rd 

November. 

On Friday 24th November there will be a Non-uniform day. The “payment” for this event is an item 

of chocolate or a bottle. 

Our Christmas Fair is to be held after school on Thursday 30th November, further details to follow. 

All the Friends of Russell Hall would like to say a very big thank you for your continued support. If 

you would like to become part of our team or just simply be involved in any of the events please 

complete the slip below. 

Have a fantastic Half Term holiday. 

Claire Wilson 

Chair of Friends of Russell Hall PTA 

.......................................................................................... Please complete and return to the School Office 

Name:________________________________    Contact number ______________________ 

Childs name:_____________________________________ Year: ______________________ 

I would like to help 

__________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________ 


